
Department of Planning and Budget 
2022 Fiscal Impact Statement  

 

1. Bill Number:   SB170 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Peake 

 

3.  Committee: Education and Health 

 

4. Title: Department of Health; Statewide Telehealth Plan; emergency services 

coordination. 

 

5. Summary:   Directs the Department of Health to amend the Statewide Telehealth Plan to 

require health care providers providing telehealth services to directly contact and coordinate 

with emergency services in accordance with the standard of care that is appropriate to the 

patient's situation and to the services rendered during the telehealth visit. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  The provisions of this bill would not have a fiscal impact on the 

Commonwealth or the Virginia Department of Health to amend the Statewide Telehealth 

Plan. Additionally the proposed amendment to the plan only impacts providers.  

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  None. 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  None.  
 


